
Holy Family N.S. - Tubbercurry – Co. Sligo 

 e-mail: principalholyfamilyns@gmail.com                                                              Telephone: 071 91 86291 

 

holyfamilytubbercurry.ie    20019J 

Dear parents and guardians, 

 

I hope you are all enjoying the freedom of the summer months – despite the weather!  

 

I have attached materials your child will need to return to school. Information for Junior Infants will be in a 

separate email.  

 

School opens for all pupils on Thursday August 29th at 9am.  

 

Our new Junior Infants will start at 9.15 on the first day only.  

 

Our school has a school uniform. All children attending our school must wear the uniform. Uniforms have 

been on sale in all shops since June this year!  

 

Children should have a white polo shirt/shirt, grey skirt/trousers, maroon jumper/cardigan.  

Our school tracksuits can be bought in Gillespie Sport. Please contact them directly to order.  

 

School lunches are provided by Carambola. School lunches will start on Monday September 16th.  

Children should bring their own packed lunch before this date.  

Please remember that we encourage Healthy Eating. Please sent a healthy lunch with your child – 

milk/water to drink, sandwich/roll, fruit.  

 

We are asking parents to contribute 20 Euro towards the cost of photocopying (materials for your child) and 

arts and craft materials. Cost per child 20 Euro or 50 Euro per family.  

 

School dates Term 1 

 

August 29th    School opens  

September 16th   School lunches start.  

September 27th   School closing at 1230 for all pupils (Staff Training) 

October 28th – November 1st  Midterm Break 

November 18th   Staff Training Day  

December 20th   School closing for Christmas 

 

 

     

If you have moved house and your child is starting a new school, please email the school to let us know. We 

will be able to offer that place to another child moving to Tubbercurry.  


